
   

 

Monday  12th December 2017 

REMINDER 

School starts at  8.55 and ends at 3p.m. 

Far too many children are arriving late 

and being collected late.  

 

Year 5 & 6 Grainger Market 

On Friday our wonderful children took 

their amazing products to sell. They 

made some Christmas slime, fabulous 

sweet pots, reindeer poop, Christmas 

lollies and some reindeer dust. They 

were fantastic ambassadors for our 

school. Reece and Deaken won a spe-

cial prize for their selling skills (Alan 

Sugar watch out) and Jayden was no-

ticed for his impeccable manners to 

members of the community. 

We are so proud of how hard they 

worked and they managed to sell out 

and make £300 (£200 profit made af-

ter expenses) 

Well done to them all. 

 

Dates for the Diary—things coming up the last 

two weeks 

Tuesday 12th Dec—Christmas Fayre from 1p.m.  

Friday 15th Dec—pantomime (some parents tickets 

still available if you want any—must be in school 

from 8.15 as any child who is late will be left behind) 

Turtle Tots party  11a.m.—2p.m. (This will be their 

last day until school resumes on Tuesday 9th Jan for 

all pupils) 

Nursery will stay all day and need collected at 3p.m. 

with the older children.  

Monday 18th Dec—Christmas service in church from 

2p.m. Please join us. 

Tuesday 19th Dec—Christmas Dinner—can wear a 

Christmas jumper for £1 donation to charity 

Wednesday 20th Dec—Christmas play from 1p.m. 

We will keep Nursery until the end of the play. A gov-

ernor raffle will take place on this day too. 

Thursday 21st Dec—Green trip to Woodhorn Muse-

um for ice skating  

Friday 22nd Dec—Christmas party and break up at 

12.30p.m. for all children—including Nursery 

 

 

Reminder Monday 8th January is a teacher training 

Day and school will reopen for pupils on Tuesday 9th 

January. 



Classroom changes—please read  

Just to let you know about a few changes that are happening. As you know we  started taking 

2 year old children in September. After the first term we have realised that the current room 

they are in is not ideal. It is too big and it is not easy for Reception to then have to use a differ-

ent room in the afternoons. As a result of this we are making some changes during the Christ-

mas holidays. We are having toilet facilities fitted in to Miss Fawcett’s current classroom and 

this will then become Turtle Tot’s (2 year olds) room in the New Year. Year 1 and 2 will then 

have a new classroom on the other corridor (old cooking room which is now a spare class-

room). We are hoping for minimum disruption all round hence why the wok is being carried out 

in the holidays and why Turtle Tots need to finish a week earlier than the rest of school so we 

have time to swap classrooms and prepare the children for the change.  

If you have any questions about this then please come and ask me. Arrangements for the drop 

off places and collections for Turtle Tots will be shared with you nearer the time.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 NUFC FAMILY FOOTBALL—

THURSDAY’S 

 

Starting after Christmas is the Family 

Football. This consists of 6 weeks 

coaching for children with a family mem-

ber from 3-4.30. It is always great fun 

and a lovely thing for you to get involved 

with your child. The family member can 

be a grandparent, older sibling and it 

does not need to be the parent. Sign up 

at the office if you are interested. 


